Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: RO3111- Peralta St
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Wed 6/5/2013 9:13 AM
End: Wed 6/5/2013 9:28 AM
Duration: 15 minutes

Received a forwarded voicemail from Mr. Don Greenstock, a representative of Foxwater Group. The call came in
yesterday evening. It was an inquiry regarding a NOR identifying the Foxwater Group as one of the RPs for the UST on
Peralta St- RO3111. | returned Mr. Greenstock’s call and discussed the NOR listing. | said the tank case was being closed
and we are following the procedures for UST closure. |informed him that there was essentially no contamination as a
result of the tank presence. The site is currently in public notification and will be closed. Mr. Greenstock asked if he
would receive a copy of the closure. |said | would get back to him with an answer, but it would be available on the
County website and that he could get a copy from there. | gave him my contact information.



